
GOOD LUCK PARTY-2021 

Students of Class IX organised a Good Luck Party for the outgoing batch 

of Class-X students on 11th April 2022.  Sri. S.V.Rao, the Chairman of the 

institution and Ms. Vinitha Anil, Incharge Principal addressed the board going 

batch with a motivational speech and wished them success in their 

forthcoming Board Examinations. Principal, Ms. Latha Shankar too wished 

them good luck for their examinations and success in their future endeavors. 

Class IX students put up a cultural show to entertain their seniors which was 

followed by awards for Mr. & Ms. PORPS. 

 

 

 

   

    

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


